
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

THE CITY OF PHENIX CITY/UTILITIES DEPARTMENT 
KEYLESS FRONT GATE 

TO OPEN AUGUST 17, 2017, 10:00 AM EASTERN 
 

The City of Phenix City/Utilities Department will be soliciting bids for the following: 

Item No. Item Quantity 

1 Keyless Gate 1 
 
Bids must be submitted on the bid form in a sealed envelope marked: 

  Phenix City Utilities Dept./ Keyless Front Gate 
 

Bids must be submitted no later than Thursday, August 17, 2017 at 9:45 a.m. EST at: 
Phenix City Finance Department 
Attn: Sara Davis Purchasing Agent 
601 12th Street, Second Floor 
Phenix City, Alabama 36867 
 

Bids will be opened in the City Council Chambers located at 1111 Broad Street, Phenix City, Alabama. 
 
No bidder may withdraw his bid within 90 days after the opening thereof. 
 
The City reserves the right to waive any informalities, or to reject any or all bids, and to award the contract to the best and most 
responsible bidder.   
 
A 5% bid bond or cashier’s check must be submitted with all bids in order for your bid to be considered. 
 
For additional information or copies of the bid form and/or specifications, contact Charles Woody, Plant Superintendent or Jeremie 
Caldwell, Maintenance Supervisor at 334-291-4757. 

 


